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Friday 18th March: Milky Way Class Cake Sale

It is the turn of Milky Way Class for their cake sale this week. If any Milky Way Class parents/carers can bake or buy 

cookies, flapjacks, cupcakes etc for the sale, please bring them in on Friday morning. 

We really struggled last week as we only had one volunteer from the class to pack. If you have time to help pack 

(8:45am in the Community Room for 20 minutes) or sell (2:45pm outside the school) please let the class teacher 

know. Our next cake sale on 25th March will be in aid of Galaxy Class. 

Thank you for your continued support ☺

Find us on Facebook: Vallis First School VSA or email us: vallisvsa@gmail.com

Year 4 Leavers Hoodies

As much as we don’t want to wish our way to the end of the school year, we have started thinking about the Year 4 

Leavers Hoodies. Once again, these will be a gift from the school paid for by the VSA. In order to avoid the last 

minute rush, we will be writing out to all Year 4 parents/carers before Easter to confirm what size you would like your 

child/ren to have. Please keep an eye out for the letter and return asap so we can make sure these are ready for

later in the year.

Summer Fair

All being well, we will be holding our first Summer Fair for two years on Saturday 18th June! The committee is

already starting to plan stalls and activities - if anyone has any ideas please email us using the address below.

Likewise, if you can spare time on the day to help run a stall or you can donate a prize for our raffle please get in

touch.


